
 

 

 
 

Welcome back after a short first Spring half-term! Another 5-week half term to come but lots 

of learning & exciting things to fit in including the Worcestershire Skills Show, museum trips 

and careers week!  

What we are learning this half-term: 

English – Narrative writing 

Maths – The Four Operations  

Art – Trainer Designs 

Science – Elements, mixtures and compounds 

Humanities – Responding to Tectonic Events 

Computing – Improving productivity using ICT 

PE – Boccia and tennis 

Life Skills Challenge – Visiting a museum 

PSHE – Alcohol Awareness 

 

Just a few reminders: 

1. Our PE day is Monday. Please remind your young person to bring in their PE kit. 

2. Please remember to wear school uniform every day apart from Friday which is dress 

down day. 

3. Please check blue home school diaries everyday and ensure they are sent into school 

each day.  

 

Thanks and here’s to another great term!  

 

Pine Class Team 


